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DECR representative takes part in a meeting of the
Commission for Promoting Education, Science and the
Russian Language Abroad

DECR Communication Service, 17/07/2024

 On 16th July 2024, Hieromonk Kirill (Peregudin), a staff member of the Department for External Church
Relations of the Moscow Patriarchate, took part in a meeting of the Commission for Promoting
Education, Science and the Russian Language Abroad of the Public Council under the Federal Agency
for the Commonwealth of Independent States, Compatriots Living Abroad, and International
Humanitarian Cooperation (Rossotrudnichestvo). 

 The meeting was held at the Moscow Pedagogical State University under the chairmanship of its rector
and the Commission chair, Mr. Alexey Lubkov. The participants in the meeting discussed the results of
the work carried out by the Rossotrudnichestvo in 2023, and its plans for 2024. 



 Also considered were projects of creating new expert platforms, such as “Efficiency of the Instruments
for Promoting Russian Higher Education and Efforts to Attract Foreign Applicants and Develop
Academic Cooperation between Russia and Other Countries,” as well as “Prospects of Promoting the
Russian Language and Education in the Russian Language Abroad.” 

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/91988/
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